COMMISSION ON DISABILITIES
APRIL 8, 2016
COUNCIL ON AGING
3:00 pm

In attendance:

Susan Howe, Chair, Margie Childs, Peter Graham, Hannah King and special guest Caroline King, Amy Rogers, Kelly Clark, Recreation and Beach Supervisor

- Minutes of March 4, 2016 approved unanimously.
- Discussion of donation of used Mobi Mats from Town of Provincetown
 was discussed with input from Kelly Clark, Beach Supervisor. Decision was
 made to find out what condition the mats are in before we accept them.
 Possible places for the mats to be used was also discussed. Susan Howe
 and Jay Norton, DPW Director will arrange to visually inspect the mats.
- Discussion of beginning work on our next request for CPC should begin now for November Town Meeting.
- We received positive input on the "Light it up Blue Truro" campaign for Autism Awareness.
- Discussion of sticker concept continued. Unanimously voted to order the stickers all the same and then we will determine how to denote the "Gold, Silver, Bronze" aspect.
- Selectman voted in favor of recommending our proposal before Town
 Meeting for making Snow's Park accessible.
- Next meeting Friday, May 13, 2016. Meeting adjourned 4PM.

Respectfully submitted

Marjorie Childs

Stewar Howe

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

MAY 16 2016

Received TOWN OF TRURO